Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 8:18 AM

To: ‘Veronica Statham'

Cc: Sedlachek, Jennifer C; Scott Perkins; 'Oaklandvalero@att.net’; tom@grafcon.us; Roe,

Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Ross Stackhouse
(rstackhouse@tidewatercap.com)

Subject: RE: Meeting- RO0000358 EXXONN #7-0235 and RO0003273 - Millennial Hotel
Redevelopment Project, 2225 Telegraph Ave., Oakland

Veronica,

Thank you for the inquiry. As the plume delineation question has not been definitively answered, | request the sampling
event include TPH.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Land Water Division

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510/ 567 - 6764

fax: 510/ 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: Veronica Statham [mailto:vstatham@aeiconsultants.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 10,2018 5:11 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Subject: RE: Meeting- RO0000358 EXXONN #7-0235 and RO0003273 - Millennial Hotel Redevelopment Project, 2225
Telegraph Ave., Oakland

Hi Keith — I am currently coordinating the ground water sampling for the above referenced project and just wanted to
confirm that DEH would be requesting (1) sampling of the 12 on-site and adjacent wells (RW1, RW2, RW3A, MW6B,
MWG6E, MW6F, MW6H, MW6G, MW6Ka, MW6Kb, MW6La, and MW6Lb) and (2) the full suite of VOCs, including
halogenateds, for analysis. Will analysis of petroleum hydrocarbons also be requested?

Thanks in advance for any information you could provide,

Veronica T Statham, PE
Senior Project Manager
AEI Consultants

520 3rd Street, Suite 209
Oakland, CA 94607

e. vstatham@aeiconsultants.com
p. 510.907.3145 ext. 2101
c. 510.759.1213
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From: Veronica Statham

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:25 AM

To: 'Nowell, Keith, Env. Health' <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Jeremy Smith <jasmith@aeiconsultants.com>

Subject: RE: Meeting- RO0000358 EXXONN #7-0235 and RO0003273 - Millennial Hotel Redevelopment Project, 2225
Telegraph Ave., Oakland

Hi Keith,

Could Jeremy Smith (jasmith@aeiconsultants.com) be added to this meeting invite?

Thank you,

Veronica T Statham, PE
Senior Project Manager
AEI Consultants

520 3rd Street, Suite 209
Oakland, CA 94607

e. vstatham@aeiconsultants.com
p. 510.907.3145 ext. 2101

c. 510.759.1213
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From: Veronica Statham

Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 8:34 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Accepted: Meeting- RO0000358 EXXONN #7-0235 and RO0003273 - Millennial Hotel Redevelopment Project,
2225 Telegraph Ave., Oakland

When: Monday, April 23, 2018 1:00 PM-3:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).

Where: 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda



